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Sent: 24 Novemvbériiél'znia:Béﬂ R
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) .
Subject: Variation of license by Admiral Tavern's Middlewich,

I would like to express my extreme concern about the application by Admiral Taverns (68 Webbs Lane Middlewich),
to extend their opening hours to the proposed level.

As a single parent who lives at* with two young children i object most strongly to the idea of
drinking, in what Is a highly residential area, being allowed to continue until 02.30 on a weekend and 01.00 on week
nights extending to 01.30 on Thursday onwards. As a Nurse who works full time i can only imagine that the extra
noise of drunks leaving/using the pub either by foot or taxi wilf be a significant disturbance to myself and other
hardworking residents who similarly have young children sleeping in rooms facing the street.

T would also like to add that we have another Public House on the road which incurs further traffic back towards the
direction of Middlewich town, and this would exacerbate what s already a very distressing situation for residents at
night particularly in Summer months. Loud and noisy drunken groups of people walking down a very narrow
pavement several yards from our front doors often swearing,vomiting and often leaving pint glasses on our doorsteps
etc, :

As a resident who has lived on the street for 9 years, i can tell you we already have significant public disorder
offences on this street due'to the location of the canal park and tow path which attracts young people to hang
around at night,'m sure this can be verified by Community Police officers who are aware of the ongoing complaints,
regarding this.

There are a high number of Elderly residents on the street and Dane Housing have also housed several young
vulnerable families in the Terraced houses which adjoin the Premises so this will also impact upon them.

In closing | would also like to add that the published application in the local paper was very small, and could very
easily be missed or overlooked by anyone with Eyesight difficulties therefore could be effect our right as focal .
residents to raise concerns. It would seem better practice to inform neighbouring resldents directly as would happen
with a planning application. I hope that these concerns will be viewed and considered by the council,i await your
response. :
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